
Report of the Tax Collector 

As of May 31, 2017 
   

 May deposits were $4,669.27 reflecting $2,321.26 from Hebron, $860.87 from 

Lebanon in current year taxes, $201.20 in Hebron prior year taxes, $328.18 

Hebron interest, $24.00 in Hebron lien fees, $607.86 Lebanon prior year taxes, 

$307.90 Lebanon interest and 48.00 Lebanon lien fees. 

 

 Attorney Adam Cohen is moving forward as planned with tax auction June 8
th
  

 
on 

three additional properties. 

 

 I am working with Quality Data Service to code the escrow accounts for the banks 

that forward payments to the District. Unfortunately the records were sent to the 

former tax collector who declined to send the necessary information to the 

District. 

 

 The mill rates were set at the annual meeting. 

 

  Hebron: 1.97 

 Lebanon: 3.62 

 

 Both the Hebron and Lebanon Grand Lists are ready. I am working with Ivana 

from QDS to get all adjustments done and have the Grand Lists loaded. 

 

 There is no news on the transfer of the Hebron Service Station to the Town of 

Hebron. 

 

 

 

   

 

   

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Eileen Curtin 

Amston Lake Tax District 

Tax Collector 

  
  



  
  
 


